Elmer, Linda
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From: Charles D. Hawkins <hawkinscharlesO1®@icloud.com>

Sent: Friday, May 22, 2020 11:21 AM

To: Owczarski, Jim

Cc: Elmer, Linda

Subject: File 200040

Relating to Certificate of Appropriateness for Linda Tucker’s handrails at 2813 N Sherman Blvd. File 2000040

That wood railing on Sherman Blvd in the Sherman Park Historic Preservation District Is not appropriate for this
Historical District.
There’s no other wood railing on Sherman Blvd that was Grandfathered in this Historic District.

I vote no on the Appropriateness of these Handrails.
Sent from my iPhone



